
RESIDENTS’ CONSULTATION 
Wednesday 5 February 13:00-19:00
Friday 7 February 08:30-16:00
at Seven Sisters Country Park Visitor Centre

The South Downs National Park Authority is delighted with the decision by 
East Sussex County Council to agree to transfer ownership of Seven Sisters 
Country Park to the South Downs National Park Authority. This is now subject 
to consent from the Secretary of State and we await a final decision.

We have an ambitious vision for the site and 
we know this will be a long-term project.

This first stage focuses on improving the visitor 
experience through better, more accessible 
toilets, water refill stations and a better visitor 
centre, among other improvement works. 
As we develop plans for this stage to submit 
in a planning application, we want to first 

hear from the residents around Seven Sisters 
Country Park about what improvements you 
would like to see around the Exceat buildings.
Further and more widespread consultation 
will take place once we have received the 
final approval from the Secretary of State to 
take ownership of the Country Park.

ARE YOU A LOCAL  
RESIDENT LIVING 
NEAR SEVEN SISTERS 
COUNTRY PARK?
Please come along and feed  
your ideas into our initial 
improvement plans

DROPIN


